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BURNLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL TAXI 
LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE
BURNLEY TOWN HALL

Thursday, 3rd August, 2017

PRESENT 

MEMBERS
  
Councillors I Carmichael, A Kelly, A Royle and C White

OFFICERS
David Talbot  Senior Solicitor
James Astin  Workplace Compliance Officer
Imelda Grady  Democracy Officer
Claudia Wilcock  Business Administation Apprentice

13 Appointment of Chair 

Councillor Christine White was appointed Chair of the meeting.

14 Apologies 

Apologies were received from Councillors Frank Cant, Gary Frayling and Liz Monk.

15 Application for a Private Hire Driver's Licence 

The Licensing Officer reported on an application by RHM for a private hire driver’s licence.

RHM was present at the meeting.

RESOLVED

That the application for a private hire driver’s licence be granted.


